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Dear Jean

Re: Mr & Mrs Reeves, 8 Airdrie Close, Yeading, Middiesex UB4 9SR

I am writing on behalf of my constituents Mr & Mrs Reeves who recently visited one of my weekly
advice surgeries deeply concerned about the Councif's proposal to re-open the footpath between
Airdrie Close and West Quay Drive.
“As you may rememober this footpath was closed about 10 years because of the increase of burglaries
in the area as the footpath was used as an escape route for burglars and all sorts on anti social
behaviour.

Since the footpath has been closed there has been a dramatic decrease in burglaries and anti social
behaviour in the area and the residents feel a lot safer.

I understand a petition has been presented to your office by the residents who will be affected by the
re-opening of the footpath as they are extremely anxious about activities that will once again start up
with the re-opening of the footpath which will impede on their quality of life.

| am therefore writing to request a review of your decision to re-open the footpath.

Thank you for your assistance, | await your reply.
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Yours sincerely

Dovad].

John McDonnell MP
Member of Parliament for Hayes & Harlington



